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The following were present at the special board meeting: Mr. Alan Gould, Board 
President, Mr. Robert L. Boyd, Board Member, Mr. Ken Merson, Board Member, Mr. 
Christopher Kobik, Board Member.  
 
Not present. Mrs. Jane Elwell, Board Vice-President, Ms. Nancy Ramundo, Board 
Member, Dr. Judith DeStefano, Board Member,  
 
Also present at the meeting were Ms. Paula Smith, Business Administrator/Board 
Secretary, Ms. Kathleen Allen, Business Administrator/Board Secretary and Dr. Nancy 
M. Hudanich, Superintendent.    
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
President Alan Gould led the group in the pledge of allegiance to the flag.  
 
NOTICE REQUIREMENT 
 
President Alan Gould read the following statement: 
 
Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-10, adequate notification of this meeting has been properly 
posted in The Press of Atlantic City and the County Freeholder’s office on February 27, 
2020 as prescribed by Chapter 231, laws of 1975.  
 
REVENUE & EXPENSE 
 
The Board discussed the 2020/2021 proposed budgets for both districts. Revenues, 
appropriations and fund balances were reviewed.  
 
On the motion of Mr. Boyd, seconded by Mr Merson, the approval of the resolutions for 
the 2020-2021 proposed budgets for the Cape May County Special Services School 
District and the Cape May County Technical School District for submission to the Cape 
May County Office of Education were approved by roll call vote.   
 
 



PUBLIC INPUT 
 
Mr. Kobik suggested liberty be given for two separate resolutions if necessary.  The 
board approved.  
 
ADJOURN 
 
On the motion of Mr. Kobik, seconded by Mr. Boyd, the special meeting was adjourned 
at 3:48 p.m. 

       
Respectfully submitted, 

       
      Paula J. Smith, 
      Board Secretary            

       
                                                       Kathleen Allen 
                 Board Secretary 

 


